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Dr. David Sissom, Department Head of Life, Earth, and Environmental Sciences, 
took this photo of the Rivoli's Hummingbird (formerly called the Magnificent 

Hummingbird) on a recent trip to Arizona. 
 

 

 



 

 

Dr. Mark Holland Explores Alaska for Research 
 

This summer, Dr. Mark Holland, Assistant Professor of Environmental Sciences, is 
conducting research in easternmost Alaska in collaboration with the Alaska 

Division of Geological and Geophysical Surveys (ADGGS). It is part of a broader 
effort to expand rare earth element mineral exploration and development 

nationally. 
 

 

  
  

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011Qa0AS8Ei8dY3zKDA_gjOczxtN8pgpcn_tv_Po4d1Cy2KxzBCdxkkJj6CQPmcXLGoyo4hBJ7zT_YGV2Cwpbie2eXl_iyR78HwxYUdlxCB1NRnOu7Z0V3cigEMdt9Q75C_MboDSHU676nOwBvcICJCQ==&c=V6KhsFQoCpn7B_6ZTckgUvJ7Dp0_Peh03yoG1AEeBiOuySN9dBYBnQ==&ch=Xe4-ECuvTkpZJ4YV0kQ5JdiD2ISoOjoYbBap8QxDJgUwsZcp2RI0SQ==


WTAMU Professor Gives Advice on Stopping the 
Spread of COVID-19 

 

Dr. Naruki Hiranuma, Assistant Professor of Environmental Science, writes: 
"Slowing the spread, or diluting the pollution as we say in environmental 
science, can be achieved with a few daily choices made by each of us. When it 
comes to contamination – whether it’s from car exhaust or coronavirus 
particles – the solution is the same. Together, we must weaken its presence." 

 

 

 

Read the story 

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011Qa0AS8Ei8dY3zKDA_gjOczxtN8pgpcn_tv_Po4d1Cy2KxzBCdxkkJj6CQPmcXLGWz_azom5OKLie0sVHd6SRYWVvOVATlONldpJh4he9az_SUp8JOMjCuOXTVp1fRHps0O8rU_msQbzdxii9wnpPqKQ5d-0RRmsEeElKaTp5wzSDzQDf8RP-_QkWOerA7aJ1nOJpcKlcrSIAfMiyfjuT15q8vHhAI_z&c=V6KhsFQoCpn7B_6ZTckgUvJ7Dp0_Peh03yoG1AEeBiOuySN9dBYBnQ==&ch=Xe4-ECuvTkpZJ4YV0kQ5JdiD2ISoOjoYbBap8QxDJgUwsZcp2RI0SQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011Qa0AS8Ei8dY3zKDA_gjOczxtN8pgpcn_tv_Po4d1Cy2KxzBCdxkkJj6CQPmcXLGvW35uXebNcY8f-66v45QXU_xINoQjBidIs63laRHfSfu0KNy0F0GJ5XObE31xdT0JkZ3Df17Gru0P-EwGW1Hip9FVnlp7eBdvAhZxxXrX8S-3VHHdzwrU87sQfXHbAZrIKnAGMkyv82NlAwUCNqwWAF2kCXZ32Bo4iMqcESbK735ynY1XQ8-psgapnOh9lSXynAsP1EfjTrBeEEm9pcTqw==&c=V6KhsFQoCpn7B_6ZTckgUvJ7Dp0_Peh03yoG1AEeBiOuySN9dBYBnQ==&ch=Xe4-ECuvTkpZJ4YV0kQ5JdiD2ISoOjoYbBap8QxDJgUwsZcp2RI0SQ==


 

 

Welcome to the Dean's Team, Jeffrey! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Jeffrey Williams, Sr. Advertising, 
Public Relations and Applied 
Communications, has joined the 
Dean’s Team for the summer to 
help with special projects, including 
rebuilding the College’s web page. 
In addition to working for the Paul 
Engler College of Agriculture and 
Natural Sciences, Jeff works as a 
senior reporter with “The Prairie 
News,” an on-campus news 
publication ran by WT students. In 
his free time, Jeff enjoys spending 
time with family and friends and 
reading. 
 
Welcome to the Team, Jeff! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Sadie Bow interns with WTAMU President's Office 
 

 

Sadie Bow, Junior Agricultural Media & Communication major, discusses her 
ongoing internship experience. 
 
Where are you completing your internship? 
 
My internship is with the President’s Office at West Texas A&M University. 
 
How will your internship help prepare you for post-graduation? 
 
My internship has provided me with many valuable marketable skills that I will be able to take with 
me post-graduation. I have learned the importance of time management and critical thinking. I am 
able to work hands-on with large projects and initiatives that give me first-hand experience with a 
variety of outcomes and obstacles to overcome. I am thankful for all the opportunities and 
experiences that have been and will continue to be presented in my internship. 
 
Describe what you are doing during your internship. 
 
As the Communication and Community Outreach Administrative Support Intern, I oversee 
Dr. Wendler’s Communication and Community Outreach Program. I assign tasks to writer interns 
and make sure the process is going smoothly. I also database every letter distributed from the 
initiative in a variety of excel spreadsheets. I have had the opportunity to create and schedule 
posts for Dr. Wendler’s social media platforms as well. In addition to these tasks, I help with a Bi-
Yearly Update distributed to Texas Representatives, provide a monthly review of the initiative, 
and help with a variety of communication and community outreach projects. I help with any 
additional correspondence for the office as needed. 

  
  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign Up Here 

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011Qa0AS8Ei8dY3zKDA_gjOczxtN8pgpcn_tv_Po4d1Cy2KxzBCdxkkJj6CQPmcXLGVuw77QP54GXhvSAf5Au1fyNd0LZ0Qs3gphSS22HPB7Zucxg3Rg-R9mWi-NVvsUs0wJJ_ocNticT-ZKGV5XFjRG-Kj9xZYsrxhdVggOGht2l5Mlme9CHJ97o4f6JoIqRDBF5NVuyioPATecyadmC9DVlGnvVEpG5uTBWOE6qvChA=&c=V6KhsFQoCpn7B_6ZTckgUvJ7Dp0_Peh03yoG1AEeBiOuySN9dBYBnQ==&ch=Xe4-ECuvTkpZJ4YV0kQ5JdiD2ISoOjoYbBap8QxDJgUwsZcp2RI0SQ==


 

 

Why we celebrate 

  

 

For the most up to date information from West Texas A&M University and the Texas A&M 
University System about COVID-19, visit the University's COVID-19 Information Page.  

 

  

  

  

"When two people on a committee always agree, one of them is not necessary.  
When all members of a committee always agree, the committee is not necessary."  

-Dr. Kevin Pond 
 

 

 

  

Follow us for more regular updates on the Paul Engler College of Agriculture & Natural Sciences!  
Go Buffs! 

Copyright © *2019 *Paul Engler College of Agriculture and Natural Sciences, All rights reserved. 
 

   

 

Please submit any contributions to the "Buff Brief" to: 
BuffBrief@wtamu.edu 
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